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rw48mcallister@gmail.com

From: LaTonya Thompson <latonya.thompson03@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 25, 2024 9:43 AM
To: undisclosed-recipients:
Subject: Homeowner's Association Meetings (June 1 and June 15th)

Good morning Fox Hills Subdivision Homeowners Association - 
 
First, I'd like to thank everyone who was able to attend or send a proxy form for last Saturday's HOA 
meeting.  We were able to obtain a quorum, which hasn't happened in some time. During April's mailing 
to homeowners we stated we would schedule two additional meetings, June 1 and June 15th, to obtain a 
reduced quorum if it was not reached on March 18th.  Since we did have a quorum, we no longer need 
to keep the June meetings. 
 
We received approval to move forward with proposing changes to the Bylaws and Covenants and 
Restrictions so we plan to call a meeting once these documents are in an easy, digestible format. 
 
Finally, the nominations for board members have not been finalized, but we will communicate the 
results as soon as possible.  Enjoy a safe, long weekend. 
 
Kind regards - 
 
LaTonya 
Fox Hills HOA President 
 


